
Dear Student, 

The Orientation programme for the students of 1st year 2023-24 will be held on August 
14, 2023 (Monday) from 10:00 a.m. onwards. 

All the newly admitted students of 1st Year are requested to be present in the college 
campus fifteen minutes before the commencement of the programme. 

Hope to meet you at NSEC campus. 

Best wishes, 

Principal, NSEC 

 


